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From: Robert Akee <rakee63@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2010 2:07 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To the powers that be at the cftc. [ have been reading some of the comments and wholeheartedly agree with them. All you
are doing is making it 1000 times harder for us small traders to make a living. Is that what your real intentions are? If you
are really looking out for the small investors, let us be. By this logic we should close down Las Vegas, Atlantic City, and all
the Indian casinos... Just let it be. We small investors have the right to succeed or fail based on our actions not government

burcaucracy. Thankyou.
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